
 

 

 

A Covenant 
Between  

The Anglican Parish of Gosford 

The Congregation of the Gosford Uniting Church 
And 

The Catholic Parish of Gosford 
 

Drawn Together by a Shared Faith in Jesus Christ 
And Inspired by the Holy Spirit, 

We Commit Ourselves to  
 

‡  The sharing of an Ecumenical programme each year; 

‡  Collaboration in addressing social issues in our local area; 

‡  An Ecumenical Service around the time of Pentecost, and at the beginning of Advent annually; 

‡  A joint sitting of the three Church Councils at least once each year. 

 ‡  The sharing of pulpits - 

that each of the Ministers would be invited to preach annually at a Liturgy 

in the other two Churches in the covenant group. 

‡   Exploring other areas of collaboration and sharing - 

for example - invitation to, and promotion of, social or special events 

at other Churches in the weekly newsletter. 

‡   A yearly review of the Covenant. 

Signed at the Pentecost Ecumenical Service at St Patrick’s Catholic Church 
The Twenty Sixth day of May, 2006 

 

 
                           

                      Fr Rod Bower         Rev Greg Woolnough                     Fr Zygmunt Wloczek sds 

             Anglican Parish of Gosford                                 Gosford Uniting Church      Catholic Parish of Gosford 

 

 
                           

         David MacDonald ~ on behalf of             Shirley Templeton ~ on behalf of         Terry Devine ~ on behalf of 

             Anglican Parish of Gosford                                 Gosford Uniting Church         Catholic Parish of Gosford 


